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Red Ribbon Week Event in Auburn on Friday

(KLZA) The fifth annual Red Ribbon Fun Run / Walk is scheduled for Friday, October 19th in
Auburn beginning at 5:30 p-m. The event begins at the Auburn High School parking lot and is held
in conjunction with the Red Ribbon Festival at Auburn High School.

Proceeds raised will go to the Nemaha Against Drug and Alcohol Abuse Coalition.
Registration is $20 and can be done up to the day of the race.
For more information contact Katy Billings at 402-274-5207.
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